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Teffaye,
 
We do not accept payments over the phone for security reasons but you can still mail in a check or
go to www.stpaul.gov/assessments and process an online payment.  Payment using your checking
account is free of charge.
 
Thank you,
Lynn

 
 
“Teffaye Maskalo, property address is 492 Aurora Avenue, Saint Paul, Minnesota  55103.  My e-mail
is maskalo2002@yahoo.com.  I got a mail regarding this property address I mentioned.  I want to pay
the $24 on the phone.  Would you please give me a call?  My cell phone number is 651-210-9743. 
Thanks so much.” 
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Lynn M. Rolf
| Assessments Supervisor

Office of Financial Services/Real Estate
700 City Hall. 15 West Kellogg Boulevard
Saint Paul. MN 55102
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